
 

 
Florida County Commissioners,  
 
My name is Jack Sewell, and I work for Billy Kirkland who is the Deputy Director of Intergovernmental 
Affairs at the White House. Our office serves as the liaison between the White House and the State and 
Local governments.  
 
Our office would like to extend an invitation for you to participate in the Florida County Commissioners’ 
White House Conference on July 27.  
 
The purpose of this event is to develop a working relationship between the White House/Federal 
Agencies and the County Commissioners of Florida. We hope you or a designated staffer will consider 
attending this event.  

Florida State County Commissioners’ White House Conference 

Event Details:  
Event Date: July 27, 2017 
Location: The White House Complex 
Building: The Eisenhower Executive Office Building  
Room: South Court Auditorium 
 
We will distribute a schedule and additional information (such as arrival logistics) next week, but we 
anticipate that the event will begin promptly at 12:00 PM.  
 
Administration Participation: 
The Intergovernmental Affairs team is coordinating the event schedule with the Federal Agencies. We 
anticipate representatives from each Federal Agency to participate in this event. The representatives of 
the agencies will be senior-level agency officials (including the potential for Cabinet Secretary 
participation). Senior-level White House staff will also lead and participate in portions of the event 
throughout the day. Our team will provide an updated schedule with participants.  
 
One of the primary goals of this conference is to ensure that you are introduced to and put in contact 
with appropriate officials at each agency to ensure efficient coordination between the Federal Agencies 
and the Florida Counties. This conference will be an opportunity for the Administration to strengthen 
our relationship with local entities of government.  
 
External Invitations:  
Our team is extending invitations for this event to all County Commissioners in the state of Florida.  
 



RSVP Instruction: 
Please work with me, Jack Sewell (contact information listed below), in order to RSVP by July 20th at 5:00 
PM and receive the logistics for the meeting.  
 
RSVP Point of Contact: 
Jack Sewell 
John.B.Sewell@who.eop.gov (Please send all RSVP information via email) 

If you plan to attend this event, please submit your personal information to Secret Service using the link 
below. Please note that it is essential for all information to be submitted accurately, and that there are 
no discrepancies between what is submitted and what is listed on the ID presented to Secret Service 
upon arrival. It is also important to note that your city and state of residence must exactly match what is 
listed on your ID.  

Personal Information Submission Link: 
https://events.whitehouse.gov/form?rid=JH4WCBP8XV 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to Billy or me at any time if we can be of any assistance.  
 
Billy Kirkland 
Special Assistant to the President & Deputy Director White House Intergovernmental Affairs  
D - 202-456-8491  
E - William.H.Kirkland@who.eop.gov 
 
 
All the best,  
 
Jack Sewell  
White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs 
O: 202.456.4754 | C: 202.881.8435 | E: John.B.Sewell@who.eop.gov 
 
 
 

mailto:John.B.Sewell@who.eop.gov
https://events.whitehouse.gov/form?rid=JH4WCBP8XV
mailto:William.H.Kirkland@who.eop.gov
mailto:John.B.Sewell@who.eop.gov

